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17th May 2023. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
The current cost of living crisis has meant that this year has been a very difficult for 
some and the Community Fridge, based at the Crossley Centre on Denton Lane, have 
been working hard to provide food, support and a warm place to Oldham residents. 
 
On Wednesday 24th May 2023, we are asking for you to donate a tinned or packet 
item of food, for example: tea, coffee, tinned vegetables, soups, beans, tomatoes, 
tuna and packets of rice, pasta, pasta sauces etc, which will then be donated to 
Community Fridge.  All donations can be sent into school on that day.  
 
Please make sure that all donations are in date and unopened.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and we will share with you how much we have 
collected as a school.  

 

S. Bennion 

Mrs. S. Bennion  

Assistant Headteacher 
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